
Notification Regarding JST Ninomiya House &Takezono House  

 

We would like to inform you of the following rental changes, effective 

from April 1st, 2022: 

 

1 Rental application for Takezono House will no longer be accepted as of 

April 1st, 2022.  

2 The rental application deadline for Japanese nationals will be March 

31st, 2022. 

3 The deadline for short-term rental (14 days or less) application will be 

March 31st, 2022, regardless of nationalities.  

4 Information including application forms will be renewed on our website 

on/after April 1st, 2022 

5 To reach us for inquiries, please click on “CONTACT” on the front page 

of our website.   


